WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/GROUPS/GREATADDINGTONPSA

PSA News

Join us on Facebook

PARENT SCHOOL ASSOCIATION

Hello all, and welcome to the Autumn '22 term. We hope everyone has had a lovely summer.

First, we would like to extend our thanks to all the former members who supported us while their child attended the school. Your contributions were appreciated, and we wish you luck in the future. We would like to take this time to also welcome the new PSA members. We value all the help we can get to continue to raise money and support the school.

Last academic year was a tough year for fundraising, although we did manage to put on some fun events. We are hoping to do even more this year with support from the both the school and the wider community.

WHAT'S IN THIS ISSUE:

- Welcome back
- What is the PSA?
- What we did last year
- Upcoming events





Easy Fundraising

An easy, free way to support us is to sign up with easy fundraising. Once you are signed up, whenever you do online shopping with any of the 4,300 retailers partnered with easy fundraising, you will raise free donations for the school with every shop. Companies include Amazon, John Lewis, M&S to name a few!

To support us this way, simply download the easy fundraising app and search for the cause 'Great Addington primary school PSA'. The link is also on our Facebook.

Events

COMPLETED: SUMMER FETE

In July we did a summer fete, which was hugely successful. The cakes went down a storm, the glitter tattoos were a hit, and the chocolate tombola didn't last long! The children all had lots of fun, and we had some really good feedback from this event. Thank you to the teachers and pupils who helped out with the various activities/games that took place. Your help is appreciated!



PSA stands for parent school association. Our mission primarily is to raise money to help support the school by raising money, which can be spent on things the school budget doesn't cover.

Everyone becomes part of the PSA once they join the school.

If you would like to get more involved and have your say in the meetings you are always welcome. Please contact Emma (07880711185) or Sophie (07368196557) for more information.

COMPLETED: CAKE SALE



Upcoming:

12/10 Bags 2 School

9/11 Book Sale

5/12 Wreath Making

9/12 School Disco

14/12 Christmas Fair

Where does the money go?

Last year: We purchased new books for the entire school

This year:

We are raising money for improvements to the learning environment

We service and maintain both school buses, allowing the children to access a variety of external activities and days out